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epubIit of the bi'Lippine 

tpartinent of 41bucation 
REGION IV-A CALABARZON 

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BATANGAS 

UNNUMBERED MEMORANDUM 

TO : Assistant Schools Division Superintendents 
Chief- Curriculum Implementation Division (CID) 
Chief- School Governance and Operations Division (SGOD) 
Education Program Supervisors 
Public Schools District Supervisors 
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads 
All Others Concerned 

FROM : MARITES A. IBAfiEZ, CESO V 
Schools Division Superintendent 

SUBJECT: Regional Memorandum No. 449, s. 2023 
CAREER GUIDANCE PROGRAM (CGP) CURRICULUM EXITS 
TRACKING SYSTEM for SCHOOL YEAR (S. Y.) 2022-2023 

DATE August 8, 2023 

Attached is Regional Memorandum No. 449, s. 2023 on Career Guidance 
Program (CGP) Curriculum Exits Tracking System For School Year (S. Y) 2022-2023 

For your information, guidance and widest dissemination. 

Address: Provincial Sports Complex, Bolbok, 4200 Batangas City 

(043)722-1840 / 722-1796 / 722-1437 / 722-2675/ 722-1662 

Jdeped.batangas@dePed.g0V.Ph 

www.depedbatangaS.COm  
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Republic of the Vbilippinei  

epartment of Qgbutation 
REGION IV-A CALABARZON 

28 July 2023 

CAREER GUIDANCE PROGRAM (CGP) CURRICULUM EXITS 
TRACKING SYSTEM for SCHOOL YEAR (S.Y.) 2022-2023 

To Schools Division Superintendents 

1. In reference to the Unnumbered memorandum of the Department of 
Education dated July 10, 2023, this Office through the Education Support 
Services Division requests the Division Youth Formation Coordinators 
(RYFCs/DYFCs), Guidance Counselors, Guidance Advocates, Career 
Advocates, and Grade 12 Section Advisers, to be assisted by all Supreme 
Learner Government Officers (SLGOs) and their respective Teacher-Advisers 
to inform their SHS Graduates for S.Y. 2022-2023 to accomplish the 
Curriculum Exits Tracking System through this link 

). The system was officially opened last July 
14, 2023. 

2. For questions or concerns, please contact Mr. Rovin James F. Canja, Project 
Development Officer IV, Officer-in-Charge of the BLSS-YFD, via email address 

or through phone number (02) 8637-9814. 

3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired. 

ATTY. ALBEIflO T. ESCOBAkFE, CESO II 
Regional Direct 1,  

Career Guidance Program (CGP) Curriculum Exits Tracking System for School Year (S.Y.) 2022-2023 

   

Address: Gate 2, Karangalafl Village, Cainta, Rizal 

Telephone No.: 02-8682-2114 
Email Address: region4adeped.gOV.Ph 

Website: depedcalabarZOfl.Ph Certificate No. PuP OMS 

22930085 
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OUOPS No. 2023-03- RECOflOS SECTION REcIICI1AL OFFICE NO. Iv.A 

Regional Directors 
Minister, Basic, Higher, and Technical Education, BARMM 
Schools Division Superintendents 
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads 
All Others Concerned 

MEMORANDUM 

To 

FROM Dr. DEXTER A. GALBAN 
ss7 -a Scretarq for Operations 

NENNETU ESPLANA-ALAMA, PhD 
Director / 4urcau of Learner Support Services 

SU Ri ECT : CAREER GUIDANCE PROGRAM tCGP) CURRICULUM EXITS 

TRACKING SYSTEM for SCHOOL YEAR (S.Y.) 2022-2023 

DATE 10 July 2023 

The Department of Education (DepEd), through the Bureau of Curriculum 

Development (BCD) and the Bureau of Learner Support Services—Youth Formation 

Division (BLSS-YFD), transitionirig to BLSS-Learner Formation Division, is currently 

conducting a data gathering on the chosen curriculum exits of the Senior High 

School (SHS) graduates. 

In this light, all Regional and Division Youth Formation Coordinators 
(RYFCS/DYFG3), Guidance Counselors, Guidance Advocates, Career Advocates, and 
Grade 12 Section Advisers, to be assisted by all Supreme Learner Government 
Officers (SLOOs) and their respective Teacher-Advisers are requested to inform their 

SHS Graduates for S.Y. 2022-2023 to accomplish the Curriculum Exits Tracking 

System through this link ( . The system will 

officially be opened on July 14, 2023. 

For questions or concerns, please contact Mr. Rovin James F. Canja, Project. 

Development Officer IV, Officer-in-Charge of the BLSS-Yl'D, at email address 

or through phone number (02) 8637-9814. 

For immediate dissemination and strict compliance. 

Ground Floor, Rizal —Building, l)cpEd Complex. Meralco Avenue I'asig City lbOo 
Email: ourn.deped.gov.p1i Website: 
Tel. No.; (02) 8633-5313; (02) 8631--849-2 


